
FY24 Manna Farm to Food Bank 
Collaborative Funding Program FAQs 

 

Q: Do the invoices and receipts I submit in my report need to match the total amount 
that I was funded through this opportunity? 

A: Yes, by the end of the program period (November 30th, 2025) you will need to have 
submitted invoices and receipts for purchases that total the original amount of funding you 
received.  

This program offers funding up front that will be paid back at 80% of its value in the form of 
locally produced food donated to Farm to Food Bank (F2FB) over the program period. 

 

Q: Am I receiving 25% more for the products that I offer as repayment through this 
program? 

A: Yes, but the extra 25% in value is only for products that are offered through the priority 
repayment period that runs from September 1st, 2024 – October 31st, 2024. 

 

Q: Is chicken an eligible product for repayment? 

A: Yes, we have added whole chickens to the FY24 F2FB pricelist for $20/chicken. Please 
note that no repayment plan, regardless of the product, is guaranteed to be accepted. All 
applications will be reviewed and vetted based on the criteria mentioned in the NOFO and 
outlined in the Scoring Rubric.  

 

https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:us:6d09b6ff-326c-4ea4-aa5f-8a9c0837f4ba?viewer%21megaVerb=group-discover
https://www.communityfoodrescue.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Collaborative-Funding-Program-Scoring-Rubric.pdf

